MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE April 28, 1994 CONTINUED

suggested removing the contract vehicles from the county shop and he supports Fissell's recommendation.

Harris directed Rudd to make recommendations for reducing fleet service and submit those to the Board in one week.

Gary Cox and Jerry Cleveland were present to discuss and receive direction from the Board regarding the continuation of the Health Department's Mosquito Spraying Program. Cox informed the Board that from a public health standpoint the mosquitos don't pose health problems; rather, they are considered more of a public nuisance.

Cox explained that, in order to reduce costs, the Health Department is presently looking at various services that could be dropped and this is one of those services being considered. Following a brief discussion, the Board concurred the program should be continued as long as possible. Cox and Cleveland will inform the Health Department Board of the Board of County Commissioners opinion.

Meeting adjourned at 11:24 a.m.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

ewis Harris, Chairman

John Hastings, County Clerk

(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS)